
 City of Greensburg Board of Aviation Commissioners 

October 25, 2010 

 

The meeting of the Greensburg Board of Aviation Commissioners convened on Monday, 
October 25th, at 7:00 p.m.  The meeting was called to order by President Bill Ernstes.  
Roll was called and all members were present except Ed Dwenger.  The agenda was 
presented.  Motion 275-10 Jim moved to approve the agenda.  Don seconded and the 

motion was carried.  The minutes were reviewed.  Motion 276-10 Don moved to 

accept the minutes as written.  Jim seconded and the motion was carried. 

 

Old Business:  FAA has yet to contact Bill to schedule the fly-over to check the vasi 
lights.  Bill will contact the FAA. 
 
 )ew Business:  The issue of taxi lanes being blocked by Skydive Greensburg customers 
and employees was discussed.  Motion 277-10 Don moved to have Bill contact Mr. 

Tribbett to write a letter to all hangar renters addressing the problem of blocking 

taxi ways.  Jim seconded and roll call was unanimous.   
 
Hangar rent was discussed.  Don and Ed will look into the cost of the following hangars:  
Kova, Word of Life, and SkyDive.   

 

The packet of bills was reviewed.  Motion 278-10 Jon moved to pay the bills as 

presented.  Jim seconded and roll call unanimous. 

 

Don Manley handed out the updated CIP.  Don met with the FAA and the state.  The state 
will support the project with approximately $531,000.00 for next year.  Don encouraged 
the Board to review the CIP.  The CIP will need to be submitted by February of 2011.   
Don finished with a positive comment to support aviation. 
 
Jon read a letter that was written to the Board from the Decatur County Visitors and 
Recreation Commission.  The letter thanked the Board for keeping them updated on the 
current events of the airport. 
 
Mayor Gary Herbert informed the Board of his two letters from the Rushville Mayor and 
the Versailles town council president that supported the airport expansion. 
 

Motion 279-10 Jon moved to adjourn.  With Don’s second the meeting was 

dismissed at 7:37 p.m.  The next scheduled meeting will be November 22, 2010 at 7:00 
p.m. 
 
___________________ ____________________ ______________________ 
 
 
___________________ ____________________ ______________________ 


